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Character Word Of Month:
​CHARACTER

DCS Character Education Plan 2021 - 2022

Dade County Schools, in collaboration with the Medal Of Honor Character Development
Program, is pleased to announce the Character Education Plan for 2021 - 2022. For more
information please click HERE.

DCS Reopening Plan 2021 - 2022

https://www.dadecountyschools.org/Page/1
https://www.dadecountyschools.org/Domain/2042
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=2134&dataid=3670&FileName=Reopening 2021-2022.pdf
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20210808/month
http://www.dcband.org/
https://dadecountyathletics.com/
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20210808/month


To review Dade County Schools reopening procedures for 2021 - 2022, please click HERE. The
procedures are subject to change as new information becomes available.

Dade County Schools opened the new school year on Thursday, August 5, 2021. Please
watch for the buses picking up and dropping off students at various locations around the
community! Help Keep Our Kids Safe!

DCS Calendar Of Events

https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=2134&dataid=3670&FileName=Reopening 2021-2022.pdf


For up-to-date events, please check the calendar as things may change or new events may be
added from time to time. Click HERE to view the August calendar of events.

https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20210808/month


For a completing listing of the DCS Band Events, please visit their website HERE.

The August edition of the DCHS Athletics Newsletter is located HERE.

DCS Recognizes WRCB's David Carroll

http://www.dcband.org/
https://dadecountyathletics.com/


Dade County Schools was proud to present a Certificate of Excellence award to David Carroll of
WRCB during the Alliance For Dade Lunch & Learn meeting on August 5th, 2021. DCS thanked
Carroll for his long-time news coverage and for informing the general public about issues
affecting public schools with a fair, non-biased view and with the intent of always putting the
safety and well-being of the students first. (Pictured left to right are: DCS Board Chair Carolyn
Bradford; DCS Superintendent Josh Ingle; WRCB's David Carroll; and Board Member Dr. Jayne
Griffin).

The Dade County Board of Education will hold a called meeting on Monday August 16, 2021 at
6:00PM. The purpose of this meeting is to set the millage rate for FY'22. The regular-scheduled
meeting will be held the following Monday August 23, 2021 at 5:00PM. For a listing of the Dade
County Board of Education's monthly meetings, please click HERE.
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https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2030
https://www.facebook.com/Dade-County-Schools-Trenton-GA-1852831428323707/
https://twitter.com/dade_schools

